
Questions? Call BBNA at 842-4059 to learn more 

Let’s Play! 
Bristol Bay Native Association’s Child Care and Development Fund, the City of Dillingham, 
and other community partners are bringing to the community a brand new playground 
this summer. Located in the downtown park/ soccer field, the new playground will have 
fun stuff for children of all ages! 

Important Things to Know: 

• Installation starts on July 7th. Ends on August 6th.
• Old playground equipment will be available to play on for part of July

during installation.
• NO PLAYING ON THE EQUIPMENT UNTIL THE GRAND OPENING, scheduled

for August 7th.
• The Elementary School playground will also be closed during this time so

that Nushagak can install a waste-heat line for the Elementary and
Middle/High Schools. Please plan accordingly.

How Can I Help? 

• Keep kids off the playgrounds until August 7th. We
apologize for the inconvenience.

• Volunteer! Opportunities can be find by clicking the
link below, or scan the QR code with your camera
phone
https://signup.com/go/MuVmbJs

• Join us on August 7th for the Grand Opening
Celebration! More details will be out soon.


